
 

 

 

Chaplain 
Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am 
 

The Student Mass resumes in September 

          

Daily Mass (St. Kateri Chapel) 

M 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 

(No mass on purely civic holidays) 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

during 9:30 am Sunday mass 
 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2023 

June 11      $1062 

June 18      $  793 

 

2022 

June 12      $1408 

June 19      $  521 

 

Your generosity is appreciated 

 

NEW TO ST. JOE’S?  

There have been some new faces at mass lately, and I really hope that you 

feel welcome here. If you ever have any questions, please feel free to ask 

a priest after mass, or to email the chaplain at the email address at the 

bottom right of this page. 
 

There are guest donation envelopes on the racks in the foyer – please feel 

free to use them; they can also be used to request permanent envelopes. 

Information about online donations and pre-authorized giving is on the 

back of this page, under “at a glance.” 
 

The parking lot of the Kateri Women’s residence (the building behind us) is 

available during weekend mass times. But not for weekday masses: sorry. 
 

You can request to have masses said, either for the deceased or for the 

intentions of the living. We have mass cards with art from our chapel, if 

you need them. The suggested offering for a mass is $10.    
 

COFFEE SOCIAL AND CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

June 25 is the last coffee social until September. But the dining hall is open 

from 10 am if you are interested in Brunch! Thank you to the volunteers 

who made this possible, and to those who donated money or supplies. 
 

This weekend is also the last day for Children’s Liturgy until the fall. Many 

thanks to those who volunteered for this important ministry 
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

Face to Face ministries is looking for two retreat coordinators. The 

information is on the bulletin board, and on their website at f2f.ca But 

hurry! The deadline for applications is June 30.   
 

CALLED TO PROTECT 

The next Called to Protect session is on Wednesday, June 28 from 7:00 -

9:30 pm. Go to https://caedm.ca/calledtoprotect/ for more information. 

The Archdiocese asks all staff, clergy and volunteers to attend one of 

these sessions: a common understanding of the norms and procedures 

are one of the best ways to keep children and vulnerable adults safe. 

 

 

June 25, 2023 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 

https://f2f.ca/employment/
https://caedm.ca/calledtoprotect/


 

 

 

BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

THIS WEEK ON FORMED 

Here are some of the new programming this week on FORMED. 

Instructions on logging on to our FORMED account is in the side bar. 
 

St Josemaria Escriva | Catholic Saints  

Called “the saint of ordinary life” by Pope John Paul II, St Josemaria Escriva 

centered his ministry around the idea that each person can experience 

the grace of holiness even in the ordinary events of day-to-day life. 
 

St Junípero Serra: A Man of God, A Mission of Love 

In this documentary, learn about Fr. Serra’s missionary activity to 

Indigenous people in 18th-century North America. 
 

Saint Irenaeus of Lyons | Catholic Saints 

In this episode of FORMED Now, Dr. John Sehorn and Dr. Ben Akers 

discuss this second-century Church Father, explaining his importance to 

the history of Christianity and his title, the “Doctor of Unity.” 

 

DIACONATE ORDINATIONS  

On July 8 three men will be ordained deacons for service to the 

Archdiocese of Edmonton: James Eidem, Arden Playford, and Rafael (Rene) 

Melia. Please keep them in prayer as they prepare to receive the 

sacrament and start their new life of service and ministry.  

  

LAC STE ANNE WELCOMES PILGRIMS JULY 21-27 

First called Wakamne (or “God’s Lake”) by the Alexis Nakota Sioux Nation, 

thousands of pilgrims will be making their way to the shores of Lac Ste 

Anne for healing spiritual renewal. The pilgrimage grounds have been 

sacred for generations of peoples and had become widely known as a 

place of healing. Last year, Pope Francis spent the day there as part of his 

penitential journey.  

 

ST KATERI, PRAY FOR US 

The men’s residence has long had St. Joseph as their patron; an uncle with 

many rambunctious nephews. Please remember the women’s residence 

in your prayers, that, by the intercession of St. Kateri Tekakwitha, young 

women may come to learn of a safe, vibrant community on campus, 

where they can build lifelong friendships and pursue a demanding course 

of studies.  St. Kateri, pray for us! 

AT A GLANCE… 

Rosary and Morning Prayer will 

resume in the fall. Daily Mass in 

the Kateri Chapel continues as 

usual (see front page for details) 

 

Thursdays: 7:00 pm 

AA in boardroom. 

All are welcome. 

 

For information on the CSA 

(Catholic Students Association) 

email uofacsa@ualberta.ca 

 

Information from Campus 

Ministry is sjccm@ualberta.ca  

 

St. Joseph’s College chapel has a 

FORMED subscription. Visit 

signup.formed.org and select 

our name. 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 
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